MYSTERY COLLECTION

The Mystery Collection is now located in the Collection Development Unit, 3rd floor, M.I.K. North. All staff members are invited to borrow from and/or add to this collection.

THE

GREEN

BEAN

UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES NEWSLETTER 10/10/75

ADMINISTRATIVE COUNCIL MEETING RESCHEDULED

The Administrative Council Meeting, which was scheduled for October 15, has been changed to Wednesday, October 22, in the Gallery.

NEW PHONE

The new telephone number for the Resource Utilization Unit is 8-5580.

M.R.A.P. NEWS

The Staff Development and Policy Tasks Force reports have been sent to all departments and departmental libraries. The Study Team asks that the department heads and the departmental librarians make the reports available to all of their staff. Extra copies are available from the M.R.A.P. Office in the Director's Office.